
GRIMMWAY FARMS CARROT RECALL:
 
7/22/21
Four Seasons Produce, Inc.
 
 
On Thursday July 22, the FDA published a recall on select lots of certain Grimmway Farms retail packages of 
carrots for Salmonella concerns as a result of self-testing.  Grimmway initially sent Four Seasons Produce a “Not 
Involved” letter based on their shipping records. 
 
It was later discovered that Four Seasons Produce was shipped some carrots with the expiration dates mentioned 
in the recall.  Four Seasons Produce will be contacting all impacted customers that were shipped any product 
from the involved lots on their 7/22 or 7/23 deliveries.  Impacted product bags should be removed from shelves 
and destroyed.  Full cases should be returned to Four Seasons Produce for disposal.

The FDA Announcement on the Grimmway Carrot Recall can be viewed HERE.

https://www.fda.gov/safety/recalls-market-withdrawals-safety-alerts/grimmway-farms-voluntarily-recalls-certain-retail-packaged-carrots-due-potential-salmonella?utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery

